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Reading: This week, the kids got to hear the hilarious story of “The Cold Lady Who 
Swallowed Some Snow”. We were focusing on sequencing all the items that she 
swallowed before she came up with a plan…to hiccup a snowman! We also focused on 
short vowel sounds. Many students are still getting short a and short e mixed up. We have 
been doing some fill in the blank CVC words to help us with that.   
  

Writing:  We reviewed how to stretch out words. Small words have only a few letters and 
big words have a lot of letters! I’ve seen great improvement with the students writing when 
they slow down and take their time. Often times, they rush through it and forget to write 
down a few sounds they hear.   
  
Math:  The students have been working on creating number sentences for subtraction 
problems. This isn’t coming as easy for them as creating addition number sentences did. 
We will be reviewing with a few games the beginning of next week and taking a test on 
Wednesday.  
 

Science: We officially wrapped up the wood and paper unit on Monday with our 
wood/paper sculptures. These were sent home on Thursday. We began exploring 
different kinds of fabric and brainstorming where we’ve seen all the samples before.  

Polar Animals: 
We finished up polar animals mid-week 
with learning about the Arctic fox and 
snowy owl. You may have noticed our 
Polar Animals information book went 
home on Wednesday.    
 

Dinosaurs: 
Next week, we’ll be digging up some 
fun facts about dinosaurs with a bunch 
of different activities! 

 
Book Bags: 
Thank you so much for sending the 
book bags back today. Book bags 
will be going home every Friday from 
now on. You will notice a new book in 
there today. Students can read to 
you (the parents), grandmas, 
grandpas, and older 
siblings…anyone  who can to listen 
to your child and give them feedback! 
 
 

 
Upcoming Dates: 
February 6th - Madison Children’s  
              Museum Field Trip 
February 13th - Valentine’s Day Party 
February 26th – Early Release @ 1 pm 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Dinosaurs 

 Letter Bb 

 Sight Word: “She” 
 

Reminder:  
If your child has used their extra set of 

clothes, please remember to send back 
another set! 

 
I hope your family has a 

fabulous weekend! 
 
 

 
 


